
Whether experiencing quaint villages or rolling hills, 

gleaming waterfalls or forested nature trails, there is no 

denying the allure of Wyoming County. To improve the 

lives of its residents, the Wyoming Foundation was created 

in 1974 by Dr. James MacCallum. Today, it continues to 

serve as a trusted partner to provide deep local knowledge 

and a vehicle through which individuals give to causes and 

organizations they care about. 

In addition to the work that the Wyoming Foundation 

does assisting generous individuals and families make 

a difference through their giving, each year it runs a 

competitive grant process where funding is distributed to 

support local nonprofit organizations. 

Priority is given to local organizations supporting the 

arts and culturals, as well as those providing educational 

opportunities for youth which equip them for future 

careers.  In advance of the 2022 grant cycle, the Wyoming 

Foundation Council learned from local healthcare 

providers that county youth were in need of additional 

supports due to conditions exacerbated by the pandemic, 

such as isolation, disruptions to daily life, academics, etc. 

Therefore, in addition to the above priorities, for its 2022 

competitive grants process, the Wyoming Foundation 

encouraged innovative, collaborative requests that 

addressed youth mental health. 

The awardees from the 2022 competitive grant process are 

listed below.

2022 Competitive Grants Cycle

Arcade Free Library

Art Adventures: $3,275

Arts Council for Wyoming County

Wooly Wonders 2023: $5,000

Cordelia A. Greene Library

First Friday Family Fun Nights: $2,500

Eagle Free Library

March into the Library: $1,335

GLOW YMCA

Wyoming County Center for Teens and 

Programs: $5,000

Warsaw Historical Society

Enhancing Access to and Preservation of the 

Gates House Museum Collections: $803

Wyoming Free Circulating Library

Bringing Wyoming Together!: $4,876

Wyoming Foundation
Community Connection

2022



Thank you to our clients who make this work possible!

Anonymous Donor

Mr. & Mrs. David Almeter

Mr. & Mrs. Michael N. Almeter

Mr. Richard F. Anderson

Apex Paper Box Co.

Ms. Cynthia M. Appleton

Mrs. MaeLuise Barkin

Mr. and Mrs. Irving G. Beitz

Ms. Ruth P. Bennett

Ms. Nancy G. Berg

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald R. Bertoldo

Denis & Nancy Berwanger

Ms. Adrianna Betts

Ms. Sara Van Arsdale Bliss

Dan & Jean Burling

Ms. Helen G. Burlingham

Mr. Harold J. Bush and 

 Mrs. Frances E. Hill Bush

Byrncliff Resort & Conference Center

Mr. James E. Cheesman

Kim and Nancy Clark

Mrs. Ginger K. Comstock

Ms. Anne Conable 

Ms. Edith Conable

Ms. Margaret A. Conable 

 and Mr. Kevin S. Crandell

Ms. Mary Conable

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald J. Coveny Jr.

Mr. David B. Cox

Ms. Frances Cox

Dr. Joseph Craddock

Margaret Dadd Esq.

Mr. Calvin S. De Golyer Jr.

Ms. Marie Elena Deeney

Mr. and Mrs. David N. DeLavergne

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Dewey

Dr. Gerard J. Diesfeld

Ms. Barbara Dominesey

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Dutton

Mr. and Mrs. Owen Eddy

Mr. Norman Effman Esq.

Mr. Donald T. Eichenauer

Mr. and Mrs. John P. Emerling

Excel Fence, Inc. 

Ms. Donna M. Ferry

Mr. Robert E. Firestine

Five Star Bank

Mr. Theron A. Foote

Mr. & Mrs. F. Robert Foster*

James & Marjorie Fulmer

Mr. Scott Gardner

Mr. & Mrs. Craig Geercken

Mr. James F. Gillen

Dr. Grant Golden & 

 Deborah A. Goldman

Stephen & Brandi B. Graham

Mr. David Granger

Greene Van Arsdale Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Michael F. Griffith

Mr. & Mrs. James R. Hardie

Mr. John E. Harris and 

 Mr. Edward V. Jurkowski

Ms. Joan M. Harrison

Healing Hands Massage & Spa, LLC

Mr. Vincent A. Hemming

Mr. and Mrs. Stuart C. Hempel

Ms. Susan G. Herrnstein

Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Horton

Mr. and Ms. Ralph Houseknecht

Ms. Jacqueline Hoyt

Mr. and Mrs. Edward V. Hulme

Ms. Terri Humberstone 

Ms. Gail C. Humphrey

Ms. Patricia K. Humphrey

Ms. Michele M. Iannello-Ward

In Site: Architecture, LLP

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Johnson

Robert A. Kelley

Ms. Colleen Kennedy & 

 Mr. Joseph Rivellino

Keith & Mary Beth Kibler

Timothy J. Kibler & 

 David M. Johnson

Ms. Doris Kirsch

Mr. & Mrs. Hans R. Kunze

Sandra Kushner

Ms. Laura Lane

Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd B. Lane

Dr. and Mrs. Rodney Logan

Rodney and Mari Logan

Timothy & Carolyn Lyons

Mr. John MacCallum

Mr. Thomas S. Maimone

Mr. Jeffrey C. Mason

Ms. Cheryl D. Mayer

Ms. Elizabeth McCormick

Ms. Joyce I. Metcalf

Ms. Cheryl A. Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick M. Miller

Mr. Richard W. Miller*

Mr. & Mrs. Hans Moeller

Mr. Michael M. Mohun Esq.

Ms. Joan B. Mokdessi

Mr. Paul E. Mokdessi

Timothy & Rosemary Moran

Barbara J. Myers

Dr. Thaddeus Naprawa

David Nelson, Esq.

Jean Nuwer

Donald O’Geen Esq.

Mr. Eric Parker 

Ms. Ruth A. Parker

Ms. Audrey K. Parmele

Ms. Vera C. Parmiter*

Ms. Linda Purdy

Dr. and Mrs. J. Thomas Reagan

Ms. M. Michele Rechberger

Adele Redfern

Robinson and Hackemer 

 Funeral  Home, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Wayne A. Sage

Silver Lake Institute

Mary Schinner

Jane A.C. Schmieder, Esq.

Ms. Deborah Graham Schmit

The Mark L. Serventi Family   

 Foundation

Ms. Gail L. Shadbolt

Ms. Kay Sheehan

Mr. and Mrs. John F. Sluka

Mr. Allan Smith

Eleanor Ann Smith

Southview Farm L.P.

Spectrum Human Services

Dr. & Mrs. William D. Stavisky

Mr. Mark E. Strome

Edward & Beverly Strusa

Richard and Nancy Swanson



We appreciate your continued support!

Supporting Our Local Libraries

The Wyoming Foundation has supported our county libraries 

since our founding over 40 years ago.  Our county’s libraries 

are an important community resource that help advance 

the Wyoming Foundation’s goals of providing educational 

opportunities to youth, which equip them for future careers, and 

promoting arts and cultural opportunities in Wyoming County.

While the earliest libraries in the county were established in 

the nineteenth century, it was the period from 1880 - 1910 that 

saw the development of our library system as we know it today 

thanks to the fundraising efforts of local communities as well as 

the philanthropic support from individuals such as Cordelia A. 

Greene and Andrew Carnegie. 

Today there are currently eight libraries serving the residents of 

Wyoming County:

• Arcade Free Library - Arcade

• Cordelia A. Greene Library - Castile

• Eagle Free Library - Eagle

• Gainesville/SilverSprings Public Library - Silver Springs

• Perry Public Library - Perry

• Stevens Memorial Library - Attica

• Warsaw Public Library - Warsaw

• Wyoming Free Circulating Library Association -  Wyoming

 

Our libraries provide a safe harbor and place of discovery in a rural 

area where cultural institutions are often distances away.  They not 

only house and offer a wealth of books, magazines, DVDs, and other 

reading and viewing materials, but they also provide and showcase 

educational and art programs, speakers, movies, for young and 

old to learn from and enjoy.  Libraries provide meeting space for 

community groups to gather and are a place where students receive 

after school tutoring.   

The Wyoming Foundation is proud to support our county’s libraries. 

Wyoming 
Foundation

Council 

Margaret Dadd

Scott Gardner

Lisa Gricius

Pilar McKay

Daryl McLaughlin

Linda Purdy

Maria Walczak

Swiss Valley Farms LLC

Mr. Eric Szucs

Mr. Charles L. VanArsdale*

Mr. George VanArsdale and 

 Ms. Elizabeth Osta

Ms. Georgiana W. Van Arsdale*

Mr. James H. Van Arsdale IV

Ms. Suzanne J. Van Arsdale

Ms. Sara Van Arsdale Bliss

Mr. and Mrs. Richard H. Walczak

Ward & Kutzuba PLLC

Ms. Anne R. Weidman*

Mr. Ronald E. Wert

Mr. Kevin B. Zeches

Ms. Cory E. Zoeller * Deceased



P.O. Box 6
Warsaw, NY 14569

Featured GRANTEE

“This funding has been incredible!”  This is how Amelia Schrader, the Executive Director of Arts for 
Learning (formerly Young Audiences of Western New York), described the outcomes of their 2021 grant 
from the Wyoming Foundation.  

Arts for Learning was founded in 1962 and provides arts enrichment programs to young learners 
throughout Western New York.  A grant from the Wyoming Foundation allowed Arts for Learning WEstern 
New York to provide arts programming at the Cordelia A. Greene library in Castile and the Arcade Free 
Library in Arcade.  

“Arts for Learning has established and grown partnerships with two Wyoming County Libraries as a 
result of this funding,” said Amelia. “Each workshop has been filled with multi-generational learners that 
are using the arts to explore their world. We are so grateful for this funding support and all it has done to 
expand our services in Wyoming County to deeply impact residents in the county.”

Arts for Learning 
Western New York


